Year 1

Mrs Lucarelli's

Weekly Newsletter.
13th April 2018

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am
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Oliver Jeffers. We have started to learn the
story using actions.

673 We have been looking at the book "Stuck” by
D

We have focused a lot on our handwriting this
week and have been brushing up on our letter

g’ formation.

D

P In maths we have looked at place value and have

been using number lines and bead bars for our
addition and subtraction.

Next Week....is Extreme English Week.
We have a range of exciting English activities

Writer of the Week -
Dashel for improved letter size.

Curriculum Certificate - Mia
Excellent setting out in Maths.

Christian Value Certificate for
Hope - Daisy

Easter homework. We had some
; B fantastic submissions and the children
| - 8:55am A0 O have loaded up their chart with lots of
. | %}\ O | team points! This half term we are
: O O . . .
A\ ) W,i’ o) continuing with the Tic Tac Toe
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Homework. ...

Thank you for all your support with the

~

format. Please find a new sheet in
their homework books. I will be also
sending home spellings each week so
please look out for new spellings on
Wednesdays.

Last week's homework was to design a
book cover for our in school

competition. Entries must be ip on
Monday 16™ to be entered.
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A BIG Well Done.... 1
| |

to those who have been on :
'Outstanding' 3 or more times this  H
weekl =
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Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, Isaac, =
Matthew, Sienna, Isabella, Daisy, 2
Florence, Elissa, Kayla, Erin and Freddie. H
[ J

.‘

[T I T I I I ITIT I T

~

Please Note

Book Fair - In school now until Thursday 19™.
Books available for purchase at the end of the
school day from 3:20-3:40pm

Book Character Dress Up Day - Thursday
19™ April. Children to dress up as a book
character - please respect our Christian ethos
and avoid inappropriate “scary” costumes-
thank you. We will be having an Extreme
English Carousel on Thursday morning too!
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If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892



